ATTENTION CSUS FAMILIES!!!!!

Would you like to volunteer at CSUS? Whether you have time to attend meetings or not, listed below are some ways in which you can contribute to CSUS' continuing success. If you are available please fill out the form below and return it to the main office.

□* attend Parent Caregiver Organization (PCO)meetings
□ *serve as an officer in the PCO
□donate/solicit items to fundraising raffle
□contact local restaurants/ businesses for donations
□assist with website creation/management
□grant writing
□make phone calls to families to increase event participation
□donate monies to support participation of all scholars on field trips
□create/distribute appeal letter to CSUS families
*□provide transportation for other families to and from meetings
□event/ fundraiser planning
□*chaperone school dances/ field trips
*= Volunteers will need to come to CSUS in person
Name:
Scholar's Name/ Homeroom:
Phone #: Email: